Treasurer's report 18th January 2020

The schedule of P2P receipts shows that overall the clubs are continuing to maintain the same level of attendance as last year. Hence, I recommend that the EBU membership form should be completed as before with 6p membership amount and no annual subscriptions.

The competitions schedule for the year to date shows the turnaround for the congress, due to the higher number of entries, from a loss of £453.04 to net income of £437.91, an improvement of £890.95.

Expenditure this year includes £406.80 for a storage cabinet at Tunbridge Wells Club, £654.84 for TD training and £389.59 for the meeting at the Hilton to promote the membership campaign. All other expenditure is similar to last year, including the £500 sponsorship of the Junior Bridge Camp.

Georgina Howe

17th January 2020